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Rohnerville-Redwood
Chapter No. 76

Sisters and Brothers of 
Rohnerville-Redwood Chapter, 

     It has been a pretty quiet month with ‘shelter in place’. 
Fortunately, none of our members have been reported as 
having the coronavirus. Members have been keeping busy 
making masks, and doing what they can to help others.
      We are looking forward to once again being able to get 
together for meetings and fun activities. It is also getting 
closer to the Citywide Garage Sale (June 6). This is a per-
fect time to clean out those drawers, closet, garage, and 
storage shed. We would like to have items for the garage 
sale by May 15. Let Shari or Karen if you would like to drop 
items off.
     At the time that this is being written, we are not sure if 
there will be a meeting on May 14. This was to be the night 
of Deputy Grand Matron, JoAnna’s, Official Visit and Me-
morial Night. There will be a notification posted on Face-
book, or you can contact Worthy Matron Tricia (382-8102) 
for an update. There will not be a Masonic dinner on May 6.
    The Ferndale Rep. will not be performing ‘9 to 5’ until 
May 2021. We will look for another play for late summer or 
early fall.

Sisters and Brothers of Rohnerville-Redwood Chapter,  
     It has been a pretty quiet month with ‘shelter in place’. Fortunately, none of our members 
have been reported as having the coronavirus. Members have been keeping busy making masks, 
and doing what they can to help others. 
      We are looking forward to once again being able to get together for meetings and fun 
activities. It is also getting closer to the Citywide Garage Sale (June 6). This is a perfect time 
to clean out those drawers, closet, garage, and storage shed. We would like to have items for the 
garage sale by May 15. Let Shari or Karen if you would like to drop items off. 
     At the time that this is being written, we are not sure if there will be a meeting on May 14. 
This was to be the night of Deputy Grand Matron, JoAnna’s, Official Visit and Memorial Night. 
There will be a notification posted on Facebook, or you can contact Worthy Matron Tricia (382-
8102) for an update. There will not be a Masonic dinner on May 6. 
    The Ferndale Rep. will not be preforming ‘9 to 5’ until May 2021. We will look for another 
play for late summer or early fall. 
     One of the things that a lot of us have been doing the past few weeks is looking at old 
photos. This picture is from Rohnerville-Redwood Chapter’s 125th celebration held on August 
20, 2008. How many of the officers can you remember?  
 

      
 
Star Love to all the Chapter Members and their families. Stay healthy. 
    Tricia Coombs, Worthy Matron    Tom Howe, Worthy Patron 
      

One of the things that a lot of us have been doing the past 
few weeks is looking at old photos. This picture is from 
Rohnerville-Redwood Chapter’s 125th celebration held on 
August 20, 2008. How many of the officers can you remem-
ber? 
	 Star Love to all the Chapter Members and their fami-
lies. Stay healthy.

Tricia Coombs, Worthy Matron
Tom Howe, Worthy Patron

The dates and information are current as of publishing date. 
However, with rapidly changing information concerning 
Covid-19, it’s important to check with your local Lodge 

or Organization for the most current information.
Stay safe!
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Brothers and Sisters—We encourage you to make donations to YOUR Northcoast Masonic Trestleboard to keep it coming to all 
members of the Masonic Family located in our beautiful Northcoast area. Donations made directly, as well as advertising sponsorships, 
are credited to your organization. You may use the coupon below to send in your contribution. Any amount is welcome and can be 
made in honor/memory of a friend or loved one. Every little bit helps—so please send what you can today!

THANK YOU DONORS!

2019-2020
Trestleboard Olympics

Please remember that donations go to 
the organization of your choice to help 
defray their monthly costs of this im-
portant publication and your donation is 
noted in each month’s edition. You can 
make a donation in any amount, in your 
name, in memory of, in honor of or you 
can insert your business card (Business 
Card ads cost $10.00 per month)

Please make checks payable 
to: Your Own Organization 
and mail to:
Alan Smyth
c/o Six Rivers Lodge
251 Bayside Rd.
Arcata, CA 95521

I would like to contribute to The Northcoast Trestleboard for the 2019-2020 year at the following level:
 	 BRONZE 	 SILVER 	 GOLD 	 PLATINUM 	 DIAMOND
 	 up to $25 	 $26-$50 	 $51-$75 	 $76-$100 	 $101 or more
Enclosed is my donation in the amount of $ ____________________________________
Please credit this donation to my organization: __________________________________
Please list donation in the name of ____________________________________________
Donation is IN MEMORY OF / IN HONOR OF: (circle one) ______________________________
I hereby grant permission to publish my name as a donor. Signature: ____________________________________________

The names above have been deemed to have granted consent because they have completed a donor form in the past.

import xls file do remove
trailing white
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THE NORTHCOAST MASONIC TRESTLEBOARD
Published monthly as the Official Publication of the 101st and 105th Masonic Districts. Subscription price $15 per year to sojourn-
ers. Postage paid at Redding, CA 96049. The 15th of the month preceding date of issue is the deadline for all news items, photo-
graphs and advertising. Submissions after that date will not be included. All articles should be addressed to: Editor, Northcoast 
Trestleboard, P.O. Box 494160, Redding, CA 96049. Phone/Fax (call first for fax) (530) 226-9339 email: editor@northcoastMasons.
org. When sending by email, PLEASE PUT ONLY THE NAME AND NUMBER OF YOUR ORGANIZATION IN THE SUBJECT 
LINE. Do NOT put the month, or “Trestleboard” or anything else in the subject line. Remember that what you type is what gets 
printed. Please check spelling, grammar, punctuation and sentence structure, as well as capitalization. Items specific to the calen-
dar should also be faxed separately or emailed to: editor@northcoastMasons.org.

BRONZE
Margaret Richmond
Kimberly A & Donald G Hindley
Michael & Suzanne Alcorn
Bonnie E & F Sutter Fox
Alyse Laverne & 
	 Clayton R Webber
Heidi & Gary Quintrell
Edward E Harr
Ian Ford  Terry
Thomas C Oliphant
Jose Garcinumo
Gae Corine Geram
Diane R & Douglas L Dillard
Sally & Michael D Sanders 
	 IHO Alan Smyth
Celeste M Waddell 
	 IMO Ron Waddell
John Marin
Alan R Bobillot
Rebecca L  Bauer 
	 IHO Jonathan L Thomas
Alan G Smith
Timothy S Moxon
David J Mucha
Leslie & William A Mcbroome Jr.
Robin & Donald W Coon 
	 IMO Robert & Ida Petersen
Margie A Yates 
	 IMO Jim Yates
Mary G & J.R. Scott Jr.
Elizabeth G Thompson 
	 IMO  Walter R, McConnell
JeanC & Frank Aruda Jr. 
	 IHO Jeff White
Lindley J Casillas 
	 IMO Alex Casillas Jr.
Kenwood E Benton 
	 IMO Herb Neely
Sharon & Jerome  Willis 
	 IMO Lowel Hagood
Victoria A & Valman C Webster

Sharon & Stribley Schussman
Anne C & William S Dann
Shirley Butler 
	 IMO Harold Butler
Travis J Smith
Beverly A & David Walden
Frank Arruda Jr.
James J Wroble PM
Verner Laursen
Milton M & Naomi R Abbott JR.
Anne C & William S  Dann
Jean Arruda
Frank Arruda Jr.
Pamela Ford Cavanagh
Shirley & H.R. Butler
Richard D McKenna 
	 IMO Jean McKenna
James G Widdoes

SILVER
Regina  Haugher 
	 IMO Ray Huager
Elaine & Dale  Grothmann
Robert L Neathery SR 
	 IMO Hans H Boggs & Charles 
Murphy
Jean C & Frank Scott 
	 IMO Jim Scott
Velva E Angell 
	 IMO Lucius C Angell PM
James S Irving 
	 IMO Sam & Muriel Brown
Gloria A Dinsmore 
	 IMO Bob
 Regina  Haugher 
	 IMO Ray Huager
Michael R & Linda R Moreland 	
	 IMO Franklin “Bud” Myers PM 
	 & Roy E Moreland PM
Maxine & Harvey Iness 
	 IMO Arthur Bolton
Martha A Peters

Mary & Ernest N Rohl
Laurel L Seymour-Beebe
Tricia Stewart 
	 IMO Don & Helen McDonell
Robert J & Janet A Anderson
William R & Mary Ann Smith Jr.
Mary & Burnie H Kemp
Ruth E  Skipper 
	 IMO Dee Skipper
Ann C McClary 
	 IMO MacMcClary
Jeffrey A & Lisa G White 
	 & McCombs
Larry L Schmidt 
	 IHO Jim Widdoes
Kenneth E & M.E Christiansen
Linda M Mathes 
	 IHO Scottish Rite Valley of 
Northern California

GOLD
Laura Stottrup 
	 IMO Goldie Stottrup
William Butrica 
	 IMO Hardy Wallen and Marie 
Butrica
Lisle E  Holt 
	 IMO Gayleen Smith
George H & Carol H  Durfee
Gerald D Irving 
	 IMO Gerald D Irving Sr, Eileen 
Irving & Gwen Irving
Steven M Jacobs 
	 IMO Isadore and Rita Jacobs
Gabrial A  Vaughn
Steven D Blair
Diane Langdon Campbell 
	 IMO Charles & Sonia Langdon
Linda M Mathes 
	 IMO Chris R Mathes
Joyce Mather 
	 IMO Dorothy Lyman

Richard E &Cheryl Peterson
Harry M Pond

PLATINUM
Linde Ballentine
Adeline A Hindley
Jesse C & Maxine Hill
Maureen L & Norman H Sprankle
Laraine Hopper
Dorothy A Doggett 
	 IMO Merle A Doggett
Joyce L Mather
Harry Pond

DIAMOND
Marion Kaye Letchworth 
	 IMO Travis Howard Letchworth
Jo Ann Smith  
	 IHO Ozzie Smith
James K Morrison
Barbara and Peter N Kerhoulas
Richard H Sweet
Donald B McCann
James G Widdoes 
	 IMO Elaine Widdoes
Candi & Phillip  Glenn 
	 IMO Bob Lewis
Vearl G Shelman
Sandy & William Lambo
Robert H Rex 
	 IMO Douglas Rex
Kathi M Vertar 
	 IMO Michael J. Vertar
Alan J. Smyth 
	 IMO Jacque P. Smyth &
	 IHO Particia R. Newell
Charles J Walz
Philip & Diane J Grunert
	 IMO Jay & Wilda Grunert
Christopher R Mills
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P.O. Box 5178 | Arcata, CA 95518 | 707.497.4300
dorjepadma@planet-teas.com | planet-teas.com

Planet Teas LLC
Mindfulness, Wisdom

and Health Tea
Dorja Kirsten

ITMA Tea Master/CEO

 Ferndale Chapter No. 23

As I write this month’s article, I find myself 
struggling to find a topic. As many of you 

know our April 8th meeting had to be cancelled.  While I am 
disappointed that I did not get to see everyone and celebrate 
our newest 25 year members, I am gland to hear that every-
one remains healthy.  We will reschedule our celebration. Do 
to the uncertainty of the length of the shelter in place we 
have decided to postpone our  Aebleskiver breakfast.  We 

will let everyone know when a new date has been picked. 
Any tickets sold with the original May 9th date will be hon-
ored. 
	 As of now, our Official Visit of the Worthy Grand Matron 
and Worthy Grand Patron is proceeding as scheduled. They 
and the Grand Family are scheduled to be up here on June 
11th.  Ferndale Chapter will be preforming Ritual Opening.  
Several of our members have been keeping busy making 
face masks.  Thank you for sharing your sewing skills.  I 
know that the medical professionals that receive them are 
also thankful. If you have made face masks or any other 
type of PPEs please let me know and where you have sent 
them. If anyone of our members is in need of a face mask 
please contact me!  We do not want any of our members 
left without protection. 

In Charity and Loving Kindness
Leslie Nicholson, Worthy Matron
Larry Nicholson, Worthy Patron

Bethel No. 86,
Job’s Daughters

Hi Everyone. 
	 We hope that everyone has been staying safe and are 
healthy. We had our first Zoom meeting and we are looking 
for ways to stay connected during this pandemic time. 
	 The dates for Grand Bethel have been moved to August 
6th through the 8th. It will be a celebration of 100 years for 
Job's Daughters. 
	 We are looking forward when we are able to all meet 
again in person. We miss seeing everyone. Please stay safe 
and healthy.

With Jobie Love,
Brooke Hansen, Honored Queen

Scottish Rite Valley
of Northern California

Brethren,
Greetings and a hearty Hello. I hope this 

message finds you all safe and well in your secure hide-
aways. As of this writing on April 15th, we at the Scottish 
Rite are still locked down. There are still no organized meet-
ings, but we have high hopes for possibly May or June. This 
is a good time to read and study the Degrees on your own. 
Who can recall what the 20th Degree or Master of the Sym-
bolic Lodge is all about? I have been working on the Master 
Craftsman Course from the Supreme Council and it is very 
informative. 
	 In the event you could use some help, please give one 
of us a call and we will try and give you a hand:
Ken Poulter, Sec. (707) 725-5898
Gary LaFaunce VM, (707) 442-7064
George Durfee  (530) 262-0986
Jim Widdoes  (707) 725-9763
Larry Nicholson  (707) 834-9015

Take care and stay safe.
George Durfee, SR Editor
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Humboldt Lodge No. 79

Dear Masonic family and Brethren,
	 Donate today. Donate to our Distressed 

Worthy Brother Relief Fund to assist our brethren and fam-
ilies impacted by COVID-19 and other distresses. By now 
you should have received a letter from our Grand Master 
John E. Trauner detailing the urgent need of assistance you 
can provide. Although you may never know the recipient 
of your generosity, it may be someone in our own commu-
nity that benefits from your donation.  Visit www.Mason-
icFoundation.org to donate online or use the pre-stamped 
envelope to mail a check to the California Masonic Foun-
dation.  If you are in need as a result of COVID-19, please 
contact Masonic Outreach Services at (888) 466-3642. 
There is another resource available, the Masonic Center 
for Youth and Families (MCYAF) that can assist you with li-
censed counselors for any issues dealing with stress or con-
cerns. Call the MCYAF at (415) 929-3000. 
	 Hopefully you remember March was the month I re-
quested 100% officer participation to donate to the Cali-
fornia Masonic Foundation. I would like to now extend the 
deadline and participation to all members of Humboldt 79. 
Together we can impact lives in a positive way.
	 April Lodge events have been postponed, and the May 
23rd Widows Luncheon will be rescheduled unless the re-
strictions are lifted by then. Contact our Lodge at (707) 
443-3079 for any assistance needed and visit our website at 
www.humboldtlodge79.org.
	 Donate today. Call for assistance when needed....and 
be Masonic Strong.

Proud 2BA Mason,
Worshipful John Prince

With great sadness, we let you know Shirley Miller passed 
away Saturday, April 18th.  As of this writing, no further in-
formation is available.  Please keep Jim and the Miller fam-
ily in your thoughts and prayers. 

Jim Widdoes, Joker Clowns

Redwood Nile Club No. 7

Djinns Band

Aahmes Redwood
Shrine Club

&

Nobles & Ladies:
      I have not heard of any of our members suffering from 
the current pandemic.  If any of you are not well for any rea-
son, here is hoping that you have a speedy recovery.  Due to 
the current threat, all meetings and functions are still being 
canceled.  Here is hoping that a solution is soon found and 
some semblance of normalcy can return.  Meanwhile, have 
a memorable Mothers' Day for the ladies in your life who 
are Mothers!
      My lady, Dolores, recently surprised me by presenting a 
nice Sultan's fez!  Now, all we need is a parade or party to 
wear it for!  Speaking of parties, let's have a virtual party 
in May.  Grab a bottle of a favorite wine or drink of your 
choice, some crackers and cheese.  Relax and enjoy!  Pick 
up the telephone and call a friend.  I will plan to open Beau-
leiu Estate Cabernet, vintage 1999, coupled with a round of 
Brie!  What is yours?

Yours in the faith, 
Paul Wright, Sultan
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Eureka
Haven,
AirBnB

Attached Suite with Private Entrance
Located Across from Local Elk's Lodge
Close to Shopping and Nestled Close to the Municipal Golf Course.
Internet
Dog Friendly
Search AirBnB.com for 'Eureka Haven'
Or
Find us at https://www.airbnb.com/rooms/32495779

Hosted By: Bill & Sandy Lambothis
ad space

could be yours!

this
ad space

could be yours!

Camellia Chapter No. 63

Dearest Sisters and Brothers, 
      We hope you are well, safe, and happy.  
We hope you have found ways to distance-

visit with family and friends.  We see some Chapters have 
used Zoom or other programs to “get together” to play 
Bingo and check in with each other, which looks like fun.  
If we want to try doing something like that, though, some-
one other than our Worthy Matron will need to lead the 
group as her mic doesn’t work (the program, not the mic 
itself) – no one can hear her.  
      Naturally we will cancel our fund raiser with Applebee’s.  
We will reschedule that as soon as practical. 
      We also probably will need to reschedule our Deputy’s 
Official Visit, so keep an eye out for more information on 
that situation as well. 
      The Chapter overwhelmingly decided to explore the 
possibility of consolidating with Trinity Star Chapter, and 
we want to thank Sisters Peggy Mecham-Carlotti and Liz 
Lorig and Brother Mike Carlotti for volunteering to serve 
on the Consolidation Committee.  The full Committee met 
via Zoom to talk about the logistics and particulars of what 
a consolidation might look like.  I think they have it pretty 
well hammered out and are ready to report to their respec-
tive Chapters.  We need to vote on this in a formal man-
ner; doing so by Zoom or by email is probably not going 
to work.  Again, stay tuned.  We want to move this process 
along as quickly as we can.
      In the meantime, while we are all sheltering in place, if 
you need assistance, please contact Joni at 442-9223 (eve-
nings) or Liz at 599-7521 (or either of them through face-
book), and they will see what they can do to assist you.  
Even if it is just a chat on the phone.  
      In case you are not aware of it yet, Camellia Chapter has 
its own facebook page where you can keep up with what is 
going on in the Chapter ("Camellia Chapter No 63 OES").  
There is also a page for District 1 ("Star Friends").  These 
pages are great ways to stay in touch with each other.  

Portions of "One" by Shawnee Kellie
                           One smile can bring a friendship, 
                           One handclasp can lift a soul;
                           One star can guide a ship at sea,
                           One cheer can obtain a goal.
                            One voice can speak with wisdom,
                           One heart can know what's true;
                           One life can make a difference,
                           One life is me and you....

Stay sane, stay safe, and stay well!

Star Love – 
Joni Hewston, WM
Lee Astorino, WP

Humboldt No. 216,
Rainbow for GirlsR

Hi Everyone, 
Humboldt Assembly Rainbow Girls 

have still been finding ways to stay connected during these 
uncertain times. California’s Grand Assembly was postponed, 
but our amazing Grand Officers still held a virtual Grand As-
sembly with lots of fun activities including how to make 
face masks to help protect people from viruses, hoop skirt 
challenges,painting tutorials, and even a virtual dance party! 
We also had a virtual spirit week where Rainbow Girls and 
adults all over the state participated in daily challenges and 
dress up days all week to show our Rainbow spirit. Our assem-
bly has continued to have meetings over the phone and have 
been making cards for local health care providers. We’ve also 
been making blankets to donate to our state service project, 
The Painted Turtle, which is a camp for children facing life-
threatening illnesses. We miss being able to see all of your 
faces and hope that you are staying safe!

With Rainbow Love, 
Hope Crossley
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To put an event on next month’s calendar, email details to Editor@NorthcoastMasons.org or FAX to (530) 226-0725

 	 SUNDAY 	 MONDAY           	TUESDAY      WEDNESDAY 	  THURSDAY 	 FRIDAY 	 SATURDAY

6:30 PM EEL
RIVER DINNER

& STATED

NO STATED 
MEETING FOR 
HUMBOLDT 79; 

PEDESTAL 
OFFICERS WILL BE 
CONFERENCING 

BY PHONE TO
 PAY BILLS ONLY

7:00 PM BETHEL 
86 JOB’S

DAUGHTERS

7:00 PM
CRESCENT CITY 
45 STATED MTG

12:00PM
REDWOOD NILE

CLUB #7

6:30 PM SIX
RIVERS #106

DINNER & STATED

7:00 PM
FERNDALE OES 

23

6:30 PM
HUMBOLDT

ASSEMBLY IORG

7:30 PM
FERNDALE 193
STATED MTG &

REFRESHMENTS

TRESTLEBOARD
DEADLINE 5PM

7:00 PM BETHEL
86 JOB’S

DAUGHTERS

 6:30 PM
HUMBOLDT
ASSEMBLY 

IORG

8:00 PM
ROHNERVILLE

REDWOOD
OES 76

7:30 PM
EUREKA

COURT #109
AMARANTH

 7:00 PM
ROHNERVILLE

REDWOOD
OES 76

INITIATION31

T E N T AT I V E
SHELTER IN PLACE



ARCATA #207
1st Thursday, 7:30 PM

WM - Heidi Quintrell 	 443-7305
WP - Gary Quintrell 	 443-7305
AM - Kathryn M. King 	 496-7251
AP - Steven M. Jacobs	 839-2186
S - Alan J. Smyth  	 822-1211
2020

FERNDALE #23
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

WM - Leslie Nicholson 	 834-5589
WP - Larry Nicholson 	 786-4559
AM - Janessa Wooley 	 617-0259
AP - Kirby Bay 	 845-1657
S - Helene Nicholson	 496-5951
2020

ROHNERVILLE-REDWOOD #76
2nd Thursday, 7:30 PM

WM - Tricia Coombs  	 382-8102
WP - Tom Howe	 506-9005
AM - Sherri McKenna	 845-0396
AP - Jim Widdoes	 599-8841
S - Karen Parlato  	 725-3532
2020

CAMELLIA #63
1st Wednesday, 7:30 PM

WM - Joni Hewston 	 442-9223
WP - Lee Astorino  	 362-0377
AM - Laird Crandall	 623-3122
AP - Robert Matlock 	 496-7942
S - Peggy Mecham-Carlotti  	 633-6875
2020

DEPUTY GRAND MATRON — JoAnna Matlock - Camellia #63 - Phone: (707) 496-7944 - email: luthien.tinuviel@sbcglobal.net

101st Masonic District
c/o Six Rivers Masonic Lodge
251 Bayside Road
Arcata, CA 95521

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

NON PROFIT ORG
U.S. POSTAGE

P A I D
PERMIT #1

REDDING CA 96049
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HUMBOLDT Lodge #79
P.O. Box 197,
Eureka 95502

Phone: 443-3079
humboldtLodge79.org

STATED MEETING
FIRST THURSDAY 7:00 PM

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
John H. Prince (Janis)
707-382-6738
4802 Wells Wy.
Eureka, CA.95503
SENIOR WARDEN
Dax E. Allen (Chani)
707-497-4403
6399 Purdue Dr.
Eureka, CA. 95503
JUNIOR WARDEN
Adam S, Carter (Chia)
253-241-9165
5216 Leppek Ct.
Eureka, CA. 95503
TREASURER
Joshua R. Lawrence (Ann)
707-616-3192
PO Box 561
Blue Lake, C.A. 95525
SECRETARY
William J. Lambo PM (Sandy)
H. 707-442-7355
C. 707-672-9218
410 Herrick Ave.
Eureka, CA. 95503
wjsklambo@gmail.com

2020

EEL RIVER EMPIRE
Lodge #147

P.O. Box 51, Fortuna 95540
Phone: 725-2355
STATED MEETING

FIRST WEDNESDAY, 7:30 PM
DINNER 6:30 PM

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Philip Grunert
707-725-3637
707-599-5775
915 12th St
Fortuna, CA 95540
SENIOR WARDEN
Daniel McClelland
707-725-2053
707-599-4377
1763 Barney St.
Fortuna, CA 95540
JUNIOR WARDEN
Simon Rios
1752 Meadowlark Ct.
Fortuna, CA 95540
707-845-5652
Simon@westernsafaritour.com
TREASURER
Philip Aycock
707-499-1186
140 Webster St.
Rio Dell, CA 95562
SECRETARY
Richard H. Sweet, PM
707-764-3626
707-499-2211
394 Cherry Ln., Rio Dell 95562
wb6myf57@yahoo.com

2020

FERNDALE Lodge #193
P.O. Box 1265,

Ferndale 95536
STATED MEETING
SECOND MONDAY

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Randy Cady, PM (Patti)
786-9566
P.O. Box 1164
Ferndale, CA 95536
SENIOR WARDEN
Kenneth Poulter, PM (Kim)
725-5898
500 Nob Hill Rd.
Fortuna, CA 95540
JUNIOR WARDEN
Lee Astorino, PM
362-0377
517 15th St.
Eureka, CA 95540
TREASURER
Kirby L. Bay, PM (Nancy)
786-9563
1907 Crosby Rd.
Ferndale 95536
SECRETARY
Jim Grinsell, PM (Susan)
786-9590
P.O. Box 802
Ferndale 95536
j_and_w@frontiernet.net

 2020

105th Masonic District Inspector: Halby O. Garrison, PM
1914 Mesa Ave., Eureka 95503-6838 Ph: 443-6916

Assistant Grand Lecturer Division I: Gary Quintrell, PM
2355 Bongio Ct., Eureka 95503 Ph. 443-7305

email: GQHQ@suddenlink.net

next Trestleboard deadline: Friday, May 15 at 5:00pm

SIX RIVERS Lodge #106
251 Bayside Rd.,

Arcata 95521
Phone: 822-1211
STATED MEETING
FIRST TUESDAY

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
Daniel M. Olufsen
442-0863
6619 Brete Hart Lane
Eureka 95503
SENIOR WARDEN
Gabriel A. Vaughn
834-0173
1300 Sunset Ave.
Arcata 95521
JUNIOR WARDEN
Peter A. Lindke
822-2808
3150 Brian Court 
Arcata 95521
TREASURER
Michael W. Alcorn, PM (Suzanne)
497-6591
3340 Montgomery St.
Eureka 95503-4860
SECRETARY
Alan J. Smyth, PM (Pat)
822-1211
251 Bayside Rd., Arcata 95521-6463
6riversLodge@suddenlinkmail.com

2020


